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Dear LU Alum & Friends, 

As the Vice President of Development, I would like to officially welcome you 

to our first “Journey of Champions” to the Holy Land.  Our team at LU 

Alumni Relations, along with LU Send and Dr. Ed Hindson are excited to 

be able to provide you with one of our students’ favorite opportunities.  We 

want this to be not only an amazing vacation but also be a transformative 

experience in your life.  We are praying this trip increases your 

understanding of the Word of God, of Jesus our Messiah and of His Chosen 

Land and People.  

If you have any questions about the trip, please visit the LU Send website or 

call 434-592-6455.  My office is always happy to hear from you, so feel free 

to reach out to us as well!   

 

May the Lord grant you an exceptional pilgrimage to Jerusalem! 

 
Chris Carroll  
Vice President   
Development  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


